
 
 

 

February 15, 2018 
 
VIA Electronic Filing 
 
Daniel P. Wolf 
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 East Seventh Place, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN 55101 
 
RE:  Commission Investigation into Natural Gas Utilities’ Practices, Tariffs and Assignment of 
Cost Responsibility for Installation of Excess Flow Valves and Other Similar Gas Safety 
Equipment 
 
PUC Docket Number: G-999/Cl-18-41 
 
Dear Minnesota Public Utilities Commission: 
 
United Natural Gas, LLC’s system is new enough that all our residential customers have EFV’s 
installed already.  We feel that the issue regarding installing them for existing customers does 
not apply to UNG and will not be filing any other information in this docket. 
 
Thank You 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Doug Lund 
Sales & Marketing Manager 
United Natural Gas, LLC 
705 East 4th Street 
Winthrop, MN 55396 
 
 
 
 
 
 


